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Docket No. 50-352

Philadelphia Electric Company
ATIN: Mr. C. A. McNeill

Executive Vice President-Nuclear
2301 Market Street
Philadelphia, Pennsylvania 19101

Gentlemen:

Subject: Inspection 50-352/88-08

This letter transmits the routine resident safety inspection by Messrs. T.
Kenny and L. Scholl from March 11, 1988 - April 30, 1988 at the Limerick
Generating Station, Limerick, Pennsylvania. The inspection consisted of
document reviews, interviews, and observation of activities. The results have
been discussed with Mr. Graham Leitch of your staf f.

The inspec'. ors identified a concern with regard to procedure changes. Two
examples are identified in section 2 of this report (stram solenoid valves
section 2.3 and HPCI operation section 2.2.1). Changes were mide to procedures
for a specific purpose but after the fact the operators did not fully appreciate
why the procedures were changed nor did the operators recognize the problem
which caused the procedures to be changed. This area should be reviewed by
plant management in order to correct the concern.

Based on our inspection, a violation of administrative controls resulted in a
temporary procedure change not being entered in a special event procedure.
This error could have caused a delay in operating the D-14 emergency diesel
generator in the local mode. This violation has been categorized by severity

level according to 10 CFR Part 2, Appendix C (Enforcement Policy). You are
required to respond to this violation and in preparing your response you
should follow the instructions in Appendix A.

In accordance with 10 CFR 2.790(a), a copy of this letter and the enclosures
will be placed in the Public Docu-ent Roem. The response directed by this
letter and the acccmpanying notice are not subject to the clearance procedures
of the Office of Management and Budget as rcquired by the Paperwork Reduction
Act of 1930, PL 96-511.

Your cooperation is appreciated.

Sincerely,

SDY* h[

Edward C. Wen:inger, Chief
Projects Branch No. 2
Division of Reactor Projects
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11 MAY 1988

Enclosures:
1. Appendix A, Notice of Violation
2. NRC Region ! Inspection Report 50-352/83-08

cc w/ encl:
John S. Kemper, Sr., Senior Vice President-Nuclear Services
G. M. Leitch, Vice President, Limerick Generating Station
Troy B. Conner, Jr. , Esquire
Eugene J. Bradley, Esquire, Assistant General Counsel
W. M. Alden, Director, Licensing Section
Public Document Room (PDR)
local Public Document Room (LPDR)
Nuclear Safety Information Center (NSIC)
NRC Resident Inspector
Commonwealth of Pennsylvania

bec w/ encl:
Region ! Docket Room (with con.urrences)
Management Assistant, DRMA (a/o encl)
Jim Linville, Section Chief, DRP
Brent Clayton, EDO Office
Dick Clark, NRR Project Manager
Tom Johnson, SRI, Peach Bottom
Bob Gramm, SRI, Limerick 2
J. H. Williams, Project Engineer
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